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First and foremost, I want to express my deepest gratitude to my
supervisors, Prof. Kim Jeong Bon and Prof. Li Bing. Their
invaluable guidance has sharpened my analytical thinking and
helped me transform innovative ideas into well-structured
research. The journey of research is filled with challenges—
unexpected results, countless revisions, and the constant push to
refine ideas. However, these obstacles are what make the process
rewarding. As students, we must learn to embrace setbacks as
opportunities for growth, remain resilient in the face of
uncertainty, and remain passionate about the pursuit of
knowledge.

Receiving this award is a significant source of encouragement.
Thanks again to my supervisors, colleagues, and the College of
Business for their invaluable support. I look forward to continuing
this journey.

My name is Qu Jinxing, and I am a Ph.D.
student in the Department of Accountancy. I
am deeply honored to receive the College of
Business Ph.D. Student Research Excellence
Award 2024. This recognition is not only a
personal milestone but also a reflection of
the unwavering support and guidance I have
received throughout my studies at City
University of Hong Kong. 
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